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From Generation to Generation
Shabbat Services with Meyer Drapkin

Friday, May 15, 6:30 p.m.

Come welcome Shabbat with family and friends as we honor the eldest and youngest members of our congregation during
this special Shabbat service.
The Hebrew School students will join Meyer on the bimah, and our elders will be honored.

Everyone welcome!
Dessert oneg to follow.

-- 
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